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From: Nicolas Sparacio
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 7:42 AM
To: Sonja Birr -
Cc: Dan Koski; Greg Minikel
Subject: FW: YMCA - Manitowoc Two Rivers - Site Plan
Attachments: 2017_0629 YMCA-MWTR-Site Work.pdf
Hi Sonja,

Please forward the attached materials for Public Infrastructure Committee consideration for a driveway curb cut that
exceeds the maximum allowed width. Dan Simmer is the contact at the YMCA.

482-1518 (Office)

629-5644 (Cell)

dsimmer@mtrymca.org

Thanks,
Nic

Nicolas Sparacio, AICP | Community Development Director | City of Manitowoc, 900 Quay Street, Mcmlfowoc, WI 54220-4543
(920)686-6931 nsparacio@manitowoc.org www.manitowoc.org

From: Kevin Chevalier [mailto:KChevalier@mcmgrp.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Nicolas Sparacio
Cc: Dan Simmer (dsimmer@mtrymca.org)
Subject: YMCA - Manitowoc Two Rivers - Site Plan

Nic,
Please see attached the proposed site drawings in PDF format. If you have any questions let me know.

Regards,

Kevin Chevalier
Architectural Designer/Project Manager

McMAHON

[ENGINEERS \ ARCHITECTS
The McMAHON Way...Values. Culture. Relationships.

McMahon Associates, Inc.

1445 McMAHON DRIVE NEENAH; WI 54956
920.751.4200 EXT 322 MCMGRP.COM
920.470.0640 CELL




